NOTICE

The General Public 1s asked to note
that Registration for the National I D
Cards for the month of January, 2021
is postponed until February, 2021.

The Eleetoral Office “selicitss  your
understanding and co-operation at this time
and apologizes for any inconvenience caused.

Yours Respecttully,
Supervisor of Elections




